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Letter from Newport IWC members 

Further to the consultation response from Newport Parish Council. 

Newport IW Councillors have since looked at the two questions that Newport PC 
took no view on and have agreed the following: 

1. Availability of off-road parking. We support the suggestion that roads
within a residents parking zone where more than 50% of householders
have available off road parking should be excluded from the zone.
However, we would suggest that there should be a 'hierarchy of urgency'
of all roads in our preferred town-wide zone, with the lowest urgency
being those roads with off-road parking, as we believe their need will alter
as the zone progresses.

2. Kerbside availability. As indicated at the meeting with you on 27
February attended by most of us, we consider that 80% of kerbside space
should be occupied at peak times before a scheme applies to a street.

Yours sincerely 

Geoff Brodie, Newport East 

Andrew Garratt, Parkhurst 

John Hobart, Carisbrooke 

Julie Jones-Evans, Newport Central 

Matt Price, Newport North 

Shirley Smart, Newport South 

Chris Whitehouse, Newport West 
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